

Kindergarten Spring Music Program



This year, the kindergarten classes will be presenting a spring music program. This program will include songs and movement activities to demonstrate the musical skills we have been working on throughout the year. All our students have been working extremely hard on the music and we are excited to share it with you. Below you will find all information needed for the program. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at afurio@sheffieldschools.org. We hope to see all of you there!

Sincerely, Andrew Furio Kindergarten Music Teacher Forestlawn Early Learning Center

Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024

Time: Please arrive by 5:45pm for us to set up. The program will begin

at 6:00pm. The program will be around 20 minutes long.

Location: The program will be held at Brookside High School in the

cafeteria. Enter the driveway between the high school and Brookside Intermediate School. Follow the driveway back and then turn right at the back parking lot closest to the high school. You can enter through the doors under the overhang, and they

will lead you straight to the cafeteria.

BHS Address: 1662 Harris Rd, Sheffield Village, OH 44054

What to Wear: Please have your children wear red or black shirts.

(school spirit wear is fine)